
 

 

 

 

Dear parents         Date: 18-07-2025 

Kindly note July 19 will be a ‘Bag Free Day’. Students will be engaged in Pre decided activities 

(Already sent in class groups.) 

 Students will come in house uniform. 

 They’ll carry their water bottle, tiffin and diary. 

 School will get over at 12:00 noon. 

Regards 

Amravati Vidyalaya 

 

 

 

 

 

 


